Church Announcements

Prayer Room Feel free to use our prayer room between the restrooms and childrens’
classrooms. This room is taken during Sabbath School.

Bible Study Wednesdays at 6:30pm (2602 W Martell Rd Martell, NE 68404).
Potluck next Sabbath after church! Feel free to bring a dish/dessert and fellowship!

A musical opportunity Want to have fun and fellowship through music? Please see the
sign-up sheet on the table in the foyer for our Crystal Bells and Boom Wacker ensemble.
Practices will likely be after church on non-potluck Sabbaths and after potluck on potluck
Sabbaths. Practices will last approximately 30 minutes.

End-times Bible Study We would like to start an End-times Bible Study on Friday
evenings from 7-8pm. See the sign up sheet in the foyer. We would be focusing mostly
on "The Spirit of Prophecy" and being prepared for Jesus' soon return.

Do you like to garden? Many at Holland want to start a community garden. If
interested, contact Beth A. Baker at 402-499-5185. If we have enough interest, a local
farmer is willing to plow a small section of land south of the church.

Tanking Trip for Holland Youth The church would like to know who would be
interested in taking our Holland Youth to the Sandhills to go tanking down the Cedar
River. We would leave Friday, August 16th and come back Monday, August 19th. We
would stay at an AirBNB (Stacy's Sandhills Stay) which would provide free sleeping
accommodations. Please call Beth A. Baker at 402-499-5185 if interested.

Business Meeting will be on Sunday, May 19th at 11am. The meeting will be chaired by
Pastor Seth Gaskin.

Church Budget
Budget (March) - $1,250.00
Collected (March) - $2,195.62

Budget (March Year to Date) - $3,750.00
Collected (March Year to Date) - $4,410.50

Please submit all church service/Sabbath School info by noon Thursday to:
Kirk Habeck | 402-202-0086 | 45breadman@gmail.com

Please submit all announcements by Thursday at noon to:

Adam Schwimmer | 402-429-0816 | adschwimmer@gmail.com

Pastor

Seth Gaskin | 913-228-7651 | Segaskin21@gmail.com
Elder/Treasurer

Adam Schwimmer | 402-429-0816 | adschwimmer@gmail.com
Elder

Connor White | 719-406-2693 | connorjosephwhite@gmail.com

Welcome to the
Holland Seventh-day Adventist Church

You Walk Through Our Doors, You Become Family

“And on the seventh day God ended His work which He had
made; and He rested on the seventh day from all His work
which He had made. And God blessed the seventh day, and

sanctified it: because that in it He had rested from all His work
which God created and made.” Genesis 2:2-3

22333 S 96th St
Holland, Nebraska 68372

hollandne.adventistchurch.org

Sabbath School
9:30a.m. 11:00 a.m.

Worship Service
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Sabbath School

Song Service
Opening When We All Get to Heaven
Superintendent Remarks

Lesson Study The Tvo Witnesses

Beth Baker

633

Kirk Habeck

Connor White
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Song Service

Song of Preparation Holy, Holy, Holy

Beth Baker

Kneel & Sing

Pianist Wally Basit

Holy, Holy, Holy
Holy, holy, holy, Holy is the Lord!
Holy, holy, holy, Holy is our God!
He who always liveth, Evermore the same
Heav’n and earth He ruleth, Come and praise His name!

As We Come to You in Prayer
Now, Dear Lord, as we pray,

Take our hearts and minds far away
From the press of the world all around
To Your throne where grace does abound.
May our lives be transform’d by Your love,
May our souls be refreshed from above.
At this moment, let people everywhere
Join us now as we come to You in prayer.

Next Week's Lesson Study
Motivated By Hope

Sunset next week

(Opposite page)
Invocation (Continue kneeling) Wally Basit
Hymn of Praise What A Fellowship 469
Offering Disaster & Famine Relief Karl Habeck
Announcements Connor White
Praise & Prayer Requests Connor White

Preparation for Prayer

As We Come to You in Prayer  Kneel & Sing

(Opposite page)

Prayer Connor White
International Aid Offering

Children’s Spotlight Beth Baker
Special Music Faith Of Our Mothers Congregation
Scripture Reading Deuteronomy 8:7 Paula Aughenbaugh
Sermon Revival in the Valley Wally Basit
Closing Hymn Onward Christian Soldiers 612
Benediction Wally Basit

Pianist Wally Basit

Next Week’s Speaker

Seth Gaskin

Next Week’s Offering
Local Church Budget



Community Announcements

Piedmont Church Campout | Rescheduled Mark your calendar for the
Piedmont Church Campout on May 10-12, 2024 at Woodland Acres (1336
196th, Seward, NE 68434). Contact our camp directors Tammi Daniel
(402.416.0557) and Darrell Daniel (402.416.8978) for more details.

Union College Music Performance Major, Bianca Araujo-Rosario, will
be performing her Junior Flute Recital on Tuesday, May 14 at 7:30 p.m. in
the Engel Recital Hall - room 201 in Engel Hall (48th & Bancroft Ave). You
are invited to attend.

Rook Tournament CVC is excited about the youth mission trip to the
Dominican Republic this summer! To help raise building cost funds, we are
hosting a Rook Tournament on Sunday, May 19 at 3pm in Heartland Hall.
Tickets are $25 a person; that covers food & beverages. We will also be
hosting a bake sale that day. Dust off your pack of cards, sharpen your
skills, mark your calendar, and let’s settle who the 2024 Rook Champion
team is at CVC! There will be First, Second, and Third place prizes. Sign
up at the church office or fill out this form: https://tinyurl.com/396u8fux. See
you there!

Calling all kids! Experience Skyview Summer Day Camps this summer!
We offer awesome activities such as water sponge wars, indoor glow
bowling, zip lines, farm animals and more! Our week-long day camps are
geared toward PreK-8th grade and we offer free transportation to/from
Lincoln. Camp is $180/week and you can choose as many weeks as you'd
like. You can find more information and registration forms at
https://skyviewlearningacademy.org/summer-camp/.

Community Announcements

Camp Meeting is almost here! Mark your calendars for Camp Meeting
beginning Wednesday, May 29 and ending Sabbath, June 1. We have a
big schedule planned for the kids and their breakout sessions! Activities
start in the morning, some groups will meet in the afternoon, and all will
meet in the evening as well. Look out for more details closer to the event!

-Beginners (0-3 yrs): Morning & Evening
-Kindergarten (4-6 yrs): Morning & Evening
-Primary (7-9 yrs): Morning, Afternoon, & Evening
-Juniors (10-12 yrs): Morning, Afternoon, & Evening
-Earliteen (13-15 yrs): Morning, Afternoon, & Evening

Betterways Thrift Store is our Seventh-day Adventist thrift store in
town! They specialize in gently-used and loved clothing and goods in
excellent condition. Currently they are running low on kids' clothing; after
you finish your spring cleaning for the kids, bring some bags by for
donation! They accept donations Sun-Thu from 12pm-5pm and are located
next to the U-Stop Gas Station, 5700 Old Cheney Rd here in Lincoln.
Thank you for supporting this highly-valued ministry for the community!

Oak Park Academy Lincoln Area Alumni Reunion will be Sunday, June 2
from 11am-3pm in CVC Fellowship Hall. For questions, contact Lindy Jo or
visit https://www.facebook.com/groups/opainiowal/.



